
  

 

 

 

Bishop Wordsworth's CE Grammar 

School for Boys : Digger required - are 

you able to help please? 

 

 

Digger Required by BWSPA to Help Lay Scalpings 
at BWS Playing Fields 

  
The BWSPA are looking to fund the purchase of hard core/scalpings to make 
good the entranceway and track onto the playing field at Britford 
Lane.  Winter weather and general wear and tear over the last couple of 
seasons has made it increasingly difficult to drive onto and out of the playing 
fields for spectators - as anyone who has driven down there will know.  
  
Are there any parents out there that have access to a digger - for free or at 
cost - to help out over a morning or afternoon to lay and compact the 
scalpings.  Any help would be much appreciated.  It is anticipated the work 
will be done some time in May once the ground is drier. 
  
You can contact us at <bwspa@bws-staff.org.uk> or call Kate on 07867 893 
172  
  
Many thanks, 
The BWSPA 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


